
 

The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences held the meeting for the Committee of the 
Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences in the 7th session of the academic year 2020. 

On July 30th, 2020, Assoc.  Prof.  Dr. Nipon Sasithornsaowapa, Dean of the Faculty of Humanities 
and Social Sciences, held the meeting for the 7th session in the academic year 2020 at 
Phonsophin Conference Room.  The agenda for this meeting consisted of consideration about 
revised the curriculum of the Bachelor of Arts Program in Information Science, in the Innovation 
Management of digitals and contents that use for the curriculum 2021. Moreover, discussion about 
the report for the improvement plan and the performance of the quality assurance for the internal 
audit both the curriculum level and the faculty level for the academic year 2019. 

 

 

 


